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December 23, 2020 

 

 

Dear Judge Farnie,  

 

I have completed a review of your Recertification Operating Plan for 

Pearland Municipal Court and find that it meets all of the conditions 

required by the Office of Court Administration to resume holding in person 

non-essential hearings, only if a virtual hearing is impossible, beginning 

January1, 2021.  I would remind you and the other judges in your jurisdiction 

that per the Supreme Court, Court of Criminal Appeals and OCA 

guidelines, which are in effect from June 1, 2020 until updated, that 

all proceedings should continue to be held remotely unless it is not 

possible or practicable. 

 

Should you need further assistance as you move forward, please do not 

hesitate to contact me. 

 

Thank you for all that you do for the citizens of our great state. 

 

 

 

 

Susan Brown 

 
 

 




